
' 313 H. St., nw 

Washington, D.C. 

November 8, 1942 

Dear Max, 

fter my return I checked with Major Davidson and learned what you know, that 

the last chepter of your Army section had been returned to you okayed. 

Major Davidson mis concerned about any statements that might appear in the 
,• 

book noting the Army had checked the contents. They are worried about this, 

genera/1y, bee::use they dont 'lent anything to appear to have the official 

okay. I assured him that you understood rnd wouldn't make this mistake. 

On 'the 24th and 28th of October I submitted bills totalling ,,,47.76. When can 

I expect pr,ymenti 

New that all the stuff is in, what is the schedule on the book? When do you 

expect it to be on sele;'; 

Sincerely, 

Harold Teitiberg 


